
Council receives an update on Roads
infrastructure projects for Newry
Mourne and Down District Council area

At the Department for Infrastructure’s recent meeting with Newry Mourne and
Down District Council, members were updated on works being undertaken in
2020/21.

Long welcomes completion of review
into hate crime legislation

The completion of a review in to hate crime legislation is an important first
step in addressing the issue, Justice Minister Naomi Long has said.

Minister offers pig sector COVID-19
financial support

Agriculture Minister Minister Edwin Poots MLA met with representatives of the
Ulster Farmers’ Union (UFU) Pork and Bacon Committee and Propork Ltd, a pig
marketing group to discuss the impact of Covid-19 on the local pig production
sector.

Dodds announces 20 more high quality
training places on PwC Assured Skills
Academy

Economy Minister Diane Dodds today announced a further 20 high quality
training places for people with degrees on an Assured Skills Academy with
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PwC.

Road resurfacing scheme for B165 Bells
Park Road, Victoria Bridge, Co. Tyrone

A £100,000 resurfacing scheme is due to commence on Thursday 3 December 2020
on the B165 Bells Park Road, Victoria Bridge, Co. Tyrone.
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